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Dates coming up:
Parents report consultation meetings – Tuesday 27th July

School finishes for summer holiday- Thursday 29th July

INSET Day for staff – Friday 30th July 

INSET Days for staff – Wednesday 1st & Thursday 2nd September 

Children return to school – Friday 3rd
 September 














	



Happy Holidays
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I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very happy holiday; I hope you all manage to spend time with friends and family over the coming weeks.
Thank you to all the parents, staff and governors for their support and to the children who have been amazing coping with the Covid restrictions. 
I wish you all a great break and I look forward to welcoming you back in September.

Staffing 2021-22
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From September, Mrs Walker will be reducing her hours and working two days in Class 1 rather than the five. See updated staffing below:
Class 1: Mrs Willington (Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday) & Mrs Middleton (Thursday & Friday)
Supported by Mrs Walker (Monday & Tuesday)
Mrs Wilcox (Wednesday, Thursday  Friday
Class 2: Miss Latham
Class 3: Mr Lyons
Supported by Miss Wilkinson
Class 4: Miss Slater
Supported by Mrs Hollowood – am
Mrs Smart will continue to deliver PPA in each class on a Monday and Tuesday.















	

School Reports
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There will be an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s report on Tuesday 27th July from 3.45-6.00pm via Google Meet. Please return the form at the bottom of the letter that accompanied the report. 

Friends of Bridgemere News
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The winners of June’s Lottery Club draw are 1st prize to Matthew Williamson, 2nd prize Emma Lewis, 3rd prize Graham Fradley & 4th prize Keith Williamson. 
The winners of July’s Lottery Club draw are 1st prize to Mrs Driver, 2nd Mrs Sewell, 3rd Emma Lewis and 4th Steve Hardy. The August draw winners are 1st prize to Rachael Hodgkins, 2nd Kieran Sanford, 3rd Sarah Forshaw and 4th Mrs Driver. Well done everyone!
Secretary Wanted!  We are looking for an enthusiastic person with fresh fundraising ideas to become our new Secretary.  If you enjoy meeting new people, organising events and decorating venues and would like to make a real difference to our school children's lives, please speak to the School Office, Sarah Furber (Treasurer) or Naomi Moss (Chairperson) for more details.  

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher 
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